
 

 

 

 

Welcome back!  We have a busy 

term ahead with many exciting things 

planned.   

Firstly, we would like to extend a warm 

welcome to all our new students and 

families in A2. We pray that you settle 

quickly, make incredible friends and 

enjoy every moment spent learning. 

 

Our learning this term:  

o Christian Living – The Nature and 
Character of God  

o School Value – Integrity  
o Topic – Appreciating God’s unique 

creation through the Arts 
o Maths – Number and Geometry 
o PE – Large Ball Skills 

 

Upcoming Events  

Aroha cross-country will be held at school on Thursday starting at 2pm. 

Tribe colours, named water bottles and a great attitude are required.   

Teacher Only Day is Thursday, 20 May, in Week 3. 

 

Team Notes 

o We have children at our school with severe nut 

allergies. Please help us keep them safe by not 

including any nuts or nut products in your child’s lunchbox.   

o Children are allowed to wear either their summer or winter 

uniform but not a mixture of both. Shoes need to be worn whilst 

children are outside. Shoes must be a leather or have a leather-

look – NO canvas ones. Hats are not compulsory this term and can 

be kept at home. 

o Assemblies are at 2.20pm on a Friday afternoon in A3. Space is 

limited but you are welcome to join us.  

o Wednesday is small wheels day. Helmets and safety gear must be 

worn.  

o Children must be collected from their classroom after school by a 

parent/caregiver or older sibling.  

o Children need to have a named water bottle every day.  

o Please notify the school office if your child is absent or late.                

Text 027 315 7764 

 

As always, please read the school newsletter each week or check the 

website to get the latest details. If you have any questions, please contact 

your child’s teacher.  

We appreciate your support.  
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